UU WOMENS CONNECTION
SPRING CONFERENCE June 6-8,2008

PEACE, SUSTAINABILITY and
N‘.’IR‘JNM:NT AL JUSTICE

February, 2008
Dear Potential Workshop Presenter:

We are looking for workshops for the UU Womens Connection Spring 2008 Retreat. The
retreat will be at Pilgrim Park in Princeton, IL June 6-8, 2008. If you would like to be
considered as a workshop presenter for this event, please fill out the following form and return it
to me via email or mail by May 1. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you!

Patricia Nolan

E-mail: swimchick72@yahoo.com

17634 S. Alta Dr. Phone: 815-838-4195
Lockport, IL 60441

Name
Address

Phone: Day Evening
E-mail

TITLE OF WORKSHOP

Brief Description for the flyer (40 words or less)

(continue on back if necessary)

Optional Biographical Statement for the flyer (25 words or less)

(continue on back if necessary)

Maximum and minimum number of participants for workshop: Max Min,

Any special requests for room or space set up or supplies?

Any small fees or materials required for participants to bring to your workshop?
If yes, please specify:

Would you be willing to do a second session as a "Part II” or a follow up to your first session
(All workshops are on Saturday)?

Would you be willing to repeat your session on the same day?

Would maidens (ages 5 to 16) be welcomed at your workshop?




